NOTICE OF VACANCY
ON THE
ALPINE COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION

Notice is hereby given that the Alpine County Board of Supervisors is requesting
applications for appointment to the Alpine County Planning Commission.

There are two (2) position on the Alpine County Planning Commission for the term
07/01/2021 - 06/30/2025. Preference may be given to applicants from Supervisorial
Districts 1 and 5; however, the Board of Supervisors will consider applications from any
resident of Alpine County interested in fulfilling the duties of planning commissioner.

Applications will be accepted by the Alpine County Clerk, with appointment to be made at
a regular meeting of the Alpine County Board of Supervisors.

Any persons interested in serving on the Alpine County Planning Commission, needing
more information or an application, may apply online at www.alpinecountyca.gov or
contact the Alpine County Clerk’s Office at 530-694-2281. Further information regarding
the specific duties of the position can be obtained from the Alpine County Planner at 530-
694-2140.

Applications are to be submitted to the following address:

ALPINE COUNTY CLERK
P.O.BOX 1568
MARKLEEVILLE, CA 96120
or via email: clerk@alpinecountyca.gov

Dated: July 1, 2021 N
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and' ex officio Clerk éﬁihe Board of Supervisors,
County of Alpine, State of California
By: Patricia Griffin, Assistant County Clerk




